
  MEMO 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The New Jersey Vaccines for Children (NJVFC) Program would like to remind all 
of its pediatric and adult providers that after December 31, 2011 we will no longer 
accept any written/faxed orders for vaccines.  NJVFC continues to offer online provider 
training in using our Inventory Management Order and Distribution System (IMODS) 
and I urge you to take advantage of one of these trainings.  IMODS training is offered 
almost daily and signing up is easy at https://njiis.nj.gov/njiis/jsp/trainingschedule.jsp.  
The training is completed at the comfort of your own computer in one hour. 
 

Concurrently, the New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Service’s 
mandate goes into effect which states that every health care provider administering 
vaccines to children under 7 shall register as a New Jersey Immunization Information 
System (NJIIS) site and enter vaccinations within 30 days of administration  
(N.J.S.A. 26:4-131 et seq. and rules at N.J.A.C. 8:57-3). 
 

Please keep these items in mind as the year quickly draws to an end and the NJ 
VFC Program appreciates your continued immunization efforts throughout the state. 

To: All NJ VFC Providers 
  
From: Steven Bors 

Vaccines for Children Program Manager 
  
Date: December 14, 2011 
  
Subject: Reminder NJ VFC Goes “Green” January 1, 2012 


